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Comments: To Forest Service project officials, 

As someone who had the great pleasure of growing up in Missoula, Mt.  I am saddened to here of this plan to

develop on of the states last pristine lakefronts. 

I am a Master Stone Mason of 23 years and have had my hand in luxury developments in other parts of the

northwest. In my experience they bring an abundance of negative impacts on the environment and wildlife that

once thrived in these areas. To be clear, I am not against people from out of state or from other parts of the world

coming to enjoy the beauty and wonder of Montana. Though it has been my experience, that most luxury

developments attract people with a poor understanding of what it take to respect and preserve the very

environment that draws them in the first place to the great wild state of Montana.   I believe that if you allow the

project to proceed you will be doing a great Disservice to the very forest that your organization is there to serve.

Thank you to whomever reads and take this into consideration and I hope that this project will be Not allowed to

proceed. 


